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R\ FIRE & EMS

March 19, 2013

NOTICE

Re: Inspection Scheduling

Effective Monday April 1, 2013 all utility inspections (gas piping, pressure tests,
propane tank sets, heating appliance, electrical service connections — permanent
or temporary, etc.) shall require a minimum 48 hour notice for scheduling.

This is a change in our current operations; however we have found it difficult to
maintain a fair inspection schedule for all parties involved — especially when these
inspections are expected to occur on the same day as notification to our office.

It is the responsibility of the permittee to arrange their schedule to meet this
requirement.

Emergency repair or installation, especially during the heating season, shall not
require a 48 hour notice. We will attempt to provide inspection services so as to
not delay a no-heat situation.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Bradley A. Ober
Chief
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